
                                                                                                    

                    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Nov. 12, 2015 
 

Joint release of report 
by B.C.’s representative for children and youth 

 & information and privacy commissioner 
 

 
VICTORIA – The representative, Mary Ellen Turpel-Lafond, and the information and privacy 
commissioner, Elizabeth Denham, will publicly release a joint report that examines the issue of 
cyberbullying. The report release will occur at the Privacy and Access 20/20: The Future of 
Privacy conference. 

 

Report Release Date:          Friday, Nov. 13, 2015 
 

Location:                              Seymour Room (4th floor) 
Coast Coal Harbour Hotel 
1180 West Hastings St., Vancouver 

  
 

9:30 a.m. to 10 a.m. Media wishing to review the report prior to release may  

       arrive at 9:30 a.m. 
 

Note: Report embargoed for release until representative and commissioner begin speaking. 
 

10 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. representative Mary Ellen Turpel-Lafond and information and 

privacy commissioner Elizabeth Denham to speak about the report.  

 
Media are invited to stay and attend a panel discussion involving the representative  
and the information and privacy commissioner, as well as other panelists represented  
in the report from 11:35 a.m. to 12:45 p.m., Coal Harbour A. 

 
The full report will be available on the RCY website shortly after 10 a.m. (www.rcybc.ca) 

 
  
Media contacts:  
Jeff Rud      Cara McGregor 
Executive Director, Communications  Director of Communications 
250-216-4725 (cell)     Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
Jeff.Rud@rcybc.ca      250-217-5535 (cell) CMcGregor@oipc.bc.ca  
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